
GROUNDBREAKING
Friday April 3  |  4 PM

JOHN H. FREDERICK FIELD 
MEMORIAL PARK STADIUM

www.wildcatfoundation.org/campaign

Y O U ’ R E  I N V I T E D !
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600 South Norway Street, 2nd Floor
Mechanicsburg, PA  17055
717-691-4505
www.wildcatfoundation.org
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Due to circumstances beyond our control, 
the ground breaking ceremony planned for April 3 
has been postponed indefinately.

We still plan to break ground this spring, and complete 
construction by fall.

If you would like to make a financial gift, to help the Wildcat 
Foundation complete this project debt free, please visit 
www.wildcatfoundation.org/campaign, or call 717.691.4505.

Thank you for your support.




